MEMORANDUM

TO: FILE )

FROM: STEPHANTE smnm&ﬁ

RE: 11 AUGUST 92 NOTIFICATION OF DISCHARGE (Lack Conia /lzam‘./j’

DATE: AUGUST 17, 1992

I called HAFB and spoke with Warren Neff (Roger Wilkson is TDY)
regarding the above memo. The memo indicates that the soil was
excavated to a depth of visible contamination. This is in
violation of the emergency permit which requires an assessment by
soil gas survey of the horizontal and vertical extent of the
contamination prior to excavation. Warren Neff informed me that
he thought that the soil gas survey had been done, but that he had
to contact the contractor responsible for the spill and
remediation. I requested an informal report regarding the S-G
survey conducted showing a map of the sample points and "what they
found out" at the site.




